
Gilmour Elementary 2023-2024 Pre-Kindergarten Enrollment

Please complete the form at the link below and submit to begin the

enrollment process for a NEW PreK student for the 2023-2024 school

year. Your child must be 4 years old on or before September 1, 2023 and

be able to toilet independently. You will be contacted at a later date to

submit required forms and bring your child for a screening.

PK Enrollment Link: https://tinyurl.com/5yh7hjkx

Or Scan the QR code to go to the form.

_______________________________________________________

Parents wishing to enroll a child in Pre-Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 school year

are encouraged to register during this pre-enrollment period, as space is limited.

Enrollment for NEW Kindergarten through 1st grade students is currently

scheduled for August 3, 2023. Parents/guardians with students currently enrolled

at Gilmour Elementary will receive information about re-enrolling soon.

__________________________________________________________

If you have any questions, please email Teneille Rother (School

Counselor) at trother@kingfisher.k12.ok.us or Makylah Tollefson

(Gilmour Principal) at mtollefson@kingfisher.k12.ok.us. You may also

call the school office at 405-375-4080.

Please follow our Gilmour Elementary School Facebook page

for updates and important information!
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